
109 Fairway Drive
Fort Mill, SC 29715

February 12, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

Warm greetings on this beautiful Carolinas day.

I write to thank you and the appropriate South Carolina departments who have
been responsible for helping to make Fort Mill a more welcoming point of entry
into South Carolina in general, and York County in particular.

During our almost nine years here, we've watched as the following traffic areas
have been revised and enhanced in such a way as to create beauty and facilitate
a more expeditious traffic flow:

1) The intersection of Highways 21 and 160 - near The Peach Stand, and
future medical facility site.

2) The intersection of Highway 160 and Hennsley Road - on the border
between York and Lancaster Counties, and

3) The intersection at Highways 21, "Old" 21 and Sutton Road as they join
and then the new bridge as Highway 21 crosses the Catawba River and
becomes Cherry Road in Rock Hill.

The town stands to benefit further from the Southeast "Bypass" as it continues to
reach milestones of completion, and I applaud the efforts.

God bless you all, and give you wisdom as you are continually challenged to
make responsible decisions for the well-being of all citizens of South Carolina.


